

COVID - Safety and Wellbeing

Dear Parents & Carers.

The safety and wellbeing of all students and staff is our highest priority and as WA is now considered to be in a high caseload setting we need to remain vigilant and monitor for symptoms. If your child is unwell they should not attend school and if anyone in your household displays any of the COVID-19 symptoms they should seek testing immediately, notify us and isolate until a negative result is received.

Please notify us immediately of a positive test result, and note any communications which result will maintain identity confidentiality. Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to keeping our community safe.

Kind regards,

Clinton Payne

Principal

Santa Clara School

17 February 2022